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I express my sincere thanks and appreciations to you for 
publishing the review article “History of 
Pharmacovigilance in India (1983-2022)” by Dr Syed 
Ziaur Rahman and Galib R in the January-June 2022 edition 
of your esteemed journal. As a pharmacovigilance 
professional who has been actively working towards 
enhancing awareness and adoption of pharmacovigilance 
among all stakeholders in India since 2007, I am glad to see 
that the authors have put in perspective every major attempt 
that has gone into shaping the pharmacovigilance scenario 
in India for over the past 40 years to what it is today.  This 
article is sure to facilitate the younger generations of 
pharmacovigilance professionals in India know about the 
earnest efforts of their predecessors and also duly felicitate 
the significant contributors to the growth of Indian 
pharmacovigilance in the process. 

 
Further, I express my immense thanks to the authors for 
naming my organization Oviya MedSafe as one of the 
organizations that has contributed significantly to the growth 
of pharmacovigilance in India. Particularly, Oviya 
MedSafe’s newsletters and their usefulness have been 
highlighted by the authors, which I consider one of the 
greatest accolades our organization has ever been honored 
with. I have featured this point in the October 2022 edition 
of Oviya MedSafe’s newsletter and am happy to share its 
link with you in gratitude: 
https://www.oviyamedsafe.com/oviya-medsafe-fortifying-
qppv-offices-with-pharmacovigilance-finesse/. The primary  

 

content of this newsletter edition is about the regulatory 
requirement for Qualified Person Responsible for 
Pharmacovigilance (QPPV) in the pharmaceutical industry 
and I think that too would serve as an interesting piece of 
information to pharmacovigilance enthusiasts outside the 
pharmaceutical industry. 
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